
 
 

 
 
Happy Spring! 
 
    We are more than ready to be in spring mode! Our big garden has some seeds 
sprouting and our window greenhouses are starting to sprout too. We will be completing 
our seed journals this month and learning about the different parts of a plant.  
    We will also begin our Easter projects! We will be making our puffy paint peeps, a 
chick hatching project and getting ready for our egg hunt. Our Egg Hunt is scheduled for 
Wednesday, April 16. Before that date, please send in 12 filled eggs. You can fill them 
with nut free candy or other small treats (stickers, etc.). Please plan on arriving before 
11:30 and meeting us at the playground. No basket is needed as we will decorate bags 
in class to use. You will help your child find 12 eggs and are then free to stay and play 
or leave whenever you like.  
     Summer camp signup: we accept forms on April 9th so don’t forget to bring your 
form that morning. It’s a great way to extend the school year and get them to play with 
their friends. 
     Our last day of class before spring/Easter break is Wednesday 4/16. We will return to 
class on Monday 4/28. When we return, we will have caterpillars in the classroom and 
observe the life cycle of the Painted Lady butterfly! 
    We can’t believe how fast this year is flying by! This class has really come together to 
be such good friends. We just love watching them play together and hope to continue to 
get outside as much as possible! 
 
   Cheers, 
Mrs. Sink and Mrs. Sims 
 
 


